
Millennium Challenge Corporation 
Reducing Poverty Through Growth 
 
Request for Economic Analysis Consulting Services 
 

The Millennium Challenge Corporation (MCC) is a new U.S. Government 
corporation, with headquarters in the Washington DC metropolitan area, that provides 
incentive-based foreign assistance in support of economic growth and poverty reduction. 
For more information on the MCC, please visit www.mcc.gov. 
 

The MCC is seeking short-term, intermittent consulting services from experts on a 
wide-range of topics in economics and economic development. Candidates should be 
recognized experts in their field with a significant publication record. Examples of topics 
include evaluation of proposals from foreign countries that raise difficult economic issues 
requiring further study, assessment of experience on similar projects in other countries, 
original data gathering and analysis, and rigorous impact assessments. 
 

Consulting services will be requested in the form of short-term technical 
assistance that could range from a half a day to two months in duration. The MCC is 
inviting interested persons or groups to submit CV’s and a brief cover letter describing 
their areas of expertise. The response should address proposed consultant rates on an 
hourly basis. The MCC will select multiple sources to provide economic analysis 
consulting services on an intermittent basis. 
 

This announcement is not restricted to U.S. citizens. Persons will be selected by 
MCC and contracted through a third party who will handle payrolling and administration 
for all Designated Consultants. Individual assignments could range from a few days to 12 
months in duration. Compensation will be based on experience. The MCC will select 
multiple sources to provide these services. There will be no commitment to a minimum 
or maximum amount of work after the award of a contract. 
 

There is no commitment to a minimum or maximum amount of work implied by 
submitting an application nor there be a guaranteed quantity of work implied by being 
accepted by the MCC. 
 

Interested parties should submit by email to recruitment@mcc.gov the following 
package: 1) a resume (5 page limit) and a brief cover letter describing areas of expertise 
2) three professional references, and 3) proposed consultancy rates on an hourly basis to 
include salary history during the past 3 years. Please include “Economic Analyst” in the 
subject line of your email and indicate the publication/website wherein you saw the 
advertisement. This is an open continuous position. 
 
 


